
 
  

April 30, 2021 

 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Rialto Emergency Operations Center 

project in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Rialto, located at 150 S. Palm Avenue, 

Rialto, CA 92376.  

 

The funding would be used to that for the construction of a new, centralized Emergency 

Operations Center for the City of Rialto to support multi-agency and/or multi-jurisdictional 

response and recovery efforts. This project will ensure that emergency response is coordinated 

and efficient, and will minimize any conflict, confusion, or duplication of efforts during disaster 

response.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Norma J. Torres  

Member of Congress 
 


